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Mon 17th December 

 Year 6 Luna Park 

 K - 5 Class Party 
Day 

 

Wed 19th December 

 

 LAST DAY FOR  
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Principal’s report 

Presentation Day 

Presentation Day was a wonderful event!  We 

congratulated students across the school for their hard 

work, respectful behaviour and outstanding application to 

their learning.  All recipients were very deserving.  We 

have so many fabulous students here at Lake Munmorah 

Public School, the teachers found it very difficult to 

choose just the four award winners for each class. 

 
Congratulations to our major award winners: 
 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the assembly 

and shared their congratulations with the students.  

 

Communicating with our valued community 

Citizenship 

Brooklyn 

Sportspersons of the Year 

Seth and Brandy 

DUX 

Tara Smider 
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Classes for 2019 

I understand, in the past, the school has let students know who their teachers 

and classes are for the following year.  Unfortunately, at this stage, we are 

unable to do this as student numbers are changing regularly.  We have had a 

number of new enrolments for 2019, which will affect the class structure for next 

year.  While we will endeavour to keep composites and across stage classes to 

a minimum, it is likely there will be a 2/3 class and potentially a 4/5 class.   

At the beginning of 2019, students will return to school and placed in their 2018 

classes for the first few days.  We will work to keep this delay to a minimum.  

Once student numbers are firm, 2019 classes will be formed.  

Thank you to all the school community for their understanding in this. 

 
Holiday Dates 

The last day for students this year is Wednesday 19
th
 December.  School 

recommences for students in Year 1 to Year 6 on Wednesday 30
th
 January 

2019. 

Kindergarten students will be visiting the school to complete Best Start 

assessments with teachers in the first week, then will begin school on 4
th
 

February, 2019 

 
Farewell and Thanks 

This week marked a significant milestone for Mrs Narelle Batten.  Mrs Batten is 

taking leave in 2019 and retiring towards the end of next year.  On behalf of the 

staff, students and community of LMPS, I extend my thanks and best wishes to 

Mrs Batten.  Her dedication to her students over the many years she has been 

part of the school has been exemplary.  Thank you Mrs Batten. 

 
I also acknowledge and extend my thanks to the staff at Lake Munmorah Public 

School for their efforts in making a difference to your children this year.  Thank 

you to all our parent volunteers and community members for the work they have 

done in the support of our students and staff in our school. 

 
Finally, I wish all our students and their families a Merry Christmas and a safe 

and happy holiday. 

 
Narelle Baldwin 
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LMPS Gardening Group 2018 

Thank you to our gardening group, and a huge thank you to 

Shelley  (Sade’s Mum) for your time and effort in 2018. 
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